

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

October 23, 1963

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn "awr, Pa.

Dear Professor Ferrager Fora:

Thank you for your kind note of the 20th. I am enclosing a copy of the Lafayette "The Oldest College Newspaper in Pennsylvania" with the story of your address on the front page. This account, no more parbled than usual, was not, I hasten to add, the work of a philosophy major. There have been other reverberations of your visit. References to your talk and to your class visit have been recurring, and there is every evidence that you stirred us up. Once again, thanks. We deeply appreciate your kindness in interrupting your leave to be with us. Perhaps when we meet again you can tell us of your sabbatical travels, now prospective, and how pleasant to look forward to!

Sincerely yours,

George A. Clark